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The Bulls Soccer Club is pleased to announce the spring 2010 launch of our Junior Academy 

Program.  Building on the early success of the Junior Academy, the new spring session will 

continue to provide the same fun soccer environment for 4 to 7 year olds while offering some 

new training and playing opportunities within the program. 

One major change to the program is the appointment of Patrick Brown as Junior Academy 

Director.  Patrick brings a wealth of experience to this position and will tailor the curriculum 

to meet the specific needs of 4 to 7 year old players giving them a solid foundation in the 

game.  The use of small-sided games combined with a careful focus on the individual 

techniques of soccer ensures plenty of touches on the soccer ball during each session giving 

the players confidence in the basic skills of the game. 

Another major change to the program was suggested by the parents and will reflect in more 

playing opportunities for the Junior Academy players during the season.  There will be in-

house games throughout the season with special tournaments planned during Bulls Academy 

events on the weekends to give the players a chance to test their skills learned in training on 

the game field. 

The program begins February 24 and runs for 10 weeks.  Training locations will be in 

Columbia County, North Augusta, and Aiken on Wednesday evenings from 6 to 7 PM.  Cost 

is $75 and includes a Bulls shirt and training equipment. 

Registration can be found on-line at www.ga-scbulls.com or call 706-312-7415 for more 

information. 

 

http://www.ga-scbulls.com/

